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In the report, "Measles Outbreak — California, December 2014—February 2015," two errors occurred.
In the second paragraph, the sixth sentence should read, "In addition, 15 cases linked to the two
Disney theme parks have been reported in seven other states: Arizona (seven), Colorado (one),
Nebraska (one), Oregon (one), Texas (one), Utah (three), and Washington (two), as well as linked
cases reported in two neighboring countries, Mexico (one) and Canada (10)."

In the third paragraph, the third sentence should read, "Among the 37 remaining vaccine-eligible
patients, 28 (76%) were intentionally unvaccinated because of personal beliefs, and one was on an
alternative plan for vaccination."

Use of trade names and commercial sources is for identification only and does not imply
endorsement by the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services.

References to non-CDC sites on the Internet are provided as a service to MMWR readers and do not
constitute or imply endorsement of these organizations or their programs by CDC or the U.S.
Department of Health and Human Services. CDC is not responsible for the content of pages found at
these sites. URL addresses listed inMMWR were current as of the date of publication.

All MMWR HTML versions of articles are electronic conversions from typeset documents. This
conversion might result in character translation or format errors in the HTML version. Users are
referred to the electronic PDF version (http://www.cdc.gov/mmwr) and/or the

original MMWR paper copy for printable versions of official text, figures, and tables. An original
paper copy of this issue can be obtained from the Superintendent of Documents, U.S. Government
Printing Office (GPO), Washington, DC 20402-9371; telephone: (202) 512-1800. Contact GPO for
current prices.

**Questions or messages regarding errors in formatting should be addressed to mmwrg@cdc.gov.
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